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I am writing on behalf of Friends of Tycroes Parks who are concerned about areas in the Revised LDP. | have
attached the consultation form + supporting documents which explain our concerns.

FOTP work in conjunction with Llanedi CC - we help to maintain/ improve/maintain the parks and the woodland area,
which is now being shown in the LDP as developmental land. Many improvements have been made to the woodland
area in the last 2 years and it is now frequented by many, many more people than in previous years.

Also, there is an area within the woodland that has been designated a SSI as it is hoped to attract the Marsh Fritillary
Butterfly - the butterflies were quite common there 25 years ago.

Hopefully, the areas identified will be amended and the residents of Tycroes will have many years of pleasure and
relaxation walking through the woodlands.

Regards
Julie Joseph
Secretary of FOTP





